
From: Stephen Bull [mailto:Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 5 July 2019 2:04 PM 
To: Arthur Dowdle 

Cc: Chambers - Ross J; Chambers - Clancy DP; Chambers - Lee C; AMOD; Michael Wright; Kez Tacar; 
sofia.bahas@afei.org.au; Natalie Dabarera; Isabelle Arrabalde; Carol Matthews; Nicola Shaw; Julian 

Arndt; Sophie Margaret Whish 

Subject: Re: AM2018/18 and AM2018/20 - Extension Request 

 
Dear Associate, United Voice also has no objection. Stephen Bull 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On 5 Jul 2019, at 1:50 pm, Arthur Dowdle <arthur@ieu.asn.au> wrote: 

Dear Associate, 
  
This email is in relation to the direction under [3] of the Statement  [2019] FWCFB 4062 to file 
responses to the questions in the Background Document by 4pm today. 
  
The IEU, ABL and AFEI have been engaged over the past four weeks in the proceedings relating to 
the IEU’s application for an Equal Remuneration Order, with evidence ending yesterday. 
Consequently it is unlikely that the IEU will be in a position to file the responses by 4pm today. 
  
It is on that basis that the IEU respectfully requests an extension to 5pm on Tuesday, 9 July 2019 to 
file this material. 
  
The IEU understands that ABL and AFEI do not object to this request as long as they are afforded the 
same extension.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Arthur Dowdle  
Industrial Officer 
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